
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
To: All EPS staff 
From:  Dr. Ian B. Saltzman, Superintendent 
Regarding: Update on remote work 
 
Happy New Year! I hope you had a great holiday season and are ready for an amazing 2021. Let’s 
make this year a great one! 
 
As promised in the December 10 message about remote working until January 6, this is an update on 
work location moving forward. Governor Inslee announced a one-week extension of the “Stay Safe-
Stay Healthy” proclamation to January 11. For us that means continue work as you currently are 
working until January 13. We will have a staff communication next Monday to update you on the 
current status and any changes.   
 
As always, in all situations please continue to adhere to safety standards of wearing a mask, social 
distancing and limiting gatherings.  
 
Please be safe and be well, 
 
Ian 
 

 
 

 
Dr. Saltzman staff message 

January 4, 2021 
 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocushare.everett.k12.wa.us%2Fdocushare%2Fdsweb%2FGet%2FDocument-115110%2F2020.12.10%2520Saltzman%2520staff%2520email%2520remote%2520work.pdf&data=04%7C01%7CJGoodhart%40everettsd.org%7C917e9ae9709a4437d0ad08d8b0d75797%7Ca6158ef04f854b0da599925097f77b3d%7C0%7C0%7C637453786223250087%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=tMuaB2%2FtX3D4xzqIBqdCDHPSKxioqi5i2CX52V3%2BKgQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https:%2F%2Fwww.governor.wa.gov%2Fnews-media%2Finslee-announces-one-week-extension-statewide-restrictions%23:~:text%3DGov.%2520Jay%2520Inslee%2520today%2520announced%2Cwith%2520the%2520statewide%2520restrictions%2520imposed.%26text%3D%2522Our%2520consistent%2520mission%2520has%2520been%2Chospital%2520capacity%252C%2522%2520Inslee%2520said.&data=04%7C01%7CJGoodhart%40everettsd.org%7C917e9ae9709a4437d0ad08d8b0d75797%7Ca6158ef04f854b0da599925097f77b3d%7C0%7C0%7C637453786223260085%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=cSfSQQ%2Fl4W8yfSQDoa5LQMquTY59yihwpOH4PkLcHyA%3D&reserved=0

